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November 29, 1984

Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

As you know, the USO of South Texas, Inc., has taken
on a totally new image and has become an extremely useful
service organization for Corpus Christi. It has truly
been recognized now as Corpus Christi's ambassador of
good will to the Naval Air Station. If you have not had
an opportunity to visit this new beautiful facility I
would be most happy to take you out for a luncheon visit.

Additionally, I would like for you to give
consideration for you to become a member of our Board of
Directors. We need highly respected members on this
Board to ensure quality leadership for continued success.
Please let me hear from Qur earliest convenience.

Very tr~ly yours,

~*uu/*65n
Ronald W. Bradley

RWB/cw

CC: Ms. Sandra Day

USO IS SUPPORTED THROUGH UNITED WAY


